
 

 

25th September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Invitation to a Commando Joe’s Information Session 

5.00pm – 6.00pm Monday 5th October 
 
Following some feedback we have received from parents and carers, we would like to invite you to a 
meeting with members of the school leadership team and Dan Kelly, the National Manager of 
Commando Joe’s, a new programme we have recently introduced in school. 
 
The company, backed by the DfE and the government, is working in our school to develop children’s 
involvement in physical activities and focuses on building resilience, engagement, self-esteem, 
determination and more. 
 
This is an opportunity for parents and carers to gain an insight into the programme, how it is structured, 
the benefits it offers the children, and to ask the team any questions you may have. We would also like 
to clarify with you that the aim of Commando Joe’s input into our school is to engage pupils in physical 
activity to develop their team-building skills, resilience and determination, and not to instil a military 
ethos into the children. 
 
The meeting will take place in the school hall at 5.00pm on Monday 5th October. 
 
We look forward to providing you with more information about this initiative. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jon Biesly 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


